
Update on Florida Realtors• and NABOR Forms 

 

Florida Realtors• 2024 President, Gia Arvin, has advised that 
the changes to Florida Realtors• forms, to comply with the NAR 
settlement, should be released by mid-June.   Also, the effective 
start date of the settlement terms has been pushed back to 
Aug. 17th.   

  

The NABOR Legal Resources Task Force and full committee are 
continuing to work on the forms that need revision to comply 
with the NAR settlement.  Due to new information and clarity 
provided, some forms are needing to be revised further, 
therefore, we anticipate that we will be ready to release 
NABOR’s forms updates, approximately one week after Florida 
Realtors• release, but no later than end of June. 

  

We’ll keep you informed of any other updates or changes. 


